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THIS WEEK
Ladybirds have been learning the story of 
‘Little Rabbit Foo Foo’. In maths we have 
practiced odd and even numbers and what 

doubling means. In Phonics we have continued 
learning how to blend sounds to read. We 

concentrated on dribbling skills in P.E., and we 
have made a bird feeder to hang outside in our 

tree.

Next week 
Is STEM week, with lots of science activities. 
Our story will be ‘The magic hat’. We will be 

preparing for Valentines with craft activities. 
We will also be assessing phonics to see how 

many phase 3 sounds we know, and will see how 
well our reading is coming along.

Optional activity of the week:

Looking for signs of Spring
Make or set up a bird feeder 
using materials from around your home.

Count how many birds come to your feeder. 

Literacy + Maths learning
Please practice:

Phonics: phase 3 sounds:

Tricky/high frequency words:
is it in at and the, to, no, go, I he she we me be sure 

pure

Caterpillar letters and words –
Continue to read these at home. 

Remember: we test the children reading 
these in any order.

Reading: Minimum reading 4 times per week
Online support Oxford Owl books (free)

www.teachyourmonstertoread.com

Our story this week: 
Little Rabbit Foo Foo

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=BX-
YwZpfOmA
Maths play:

Odd and even numbers and doubles
https://mathsframe.co.uk/en/resources/resou

rce/306/Maths-Fishing-Multiplication

Latest news
Dates for your diary:

Mon 12th to Fri 16th Feb – Half Term

Wed 21st Feb – Ladybirds trip to Chertsey museum 
(pm)

Tues 5th March – Parent-Teacher Consultation 
Evening

Thurs 7th March – World Book Day (no costume 
required as children will designing their own T-shirt in 

school.)

Thurs 28th March – Last day of Spring term –
Children finish at 1pm

PLEASE OF THE WEEK
Please continue to monitor your child’s 
health as we seem to have a wave of 

high temperatures, and illnesses, 
passing through Ladybirds. 

Donations of boxes of facial tissues 
are always gratefully received.

Thank you for your continued support 
and patience.
Thank you
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